



FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Union Grove, WI – March 10, 2024 

Recall Effort Against Robin Vos Gathers Momentum 
with Significant Signature Collection 

The Recall Vos campaign is set to present a substantial 
collection of signatures to the Wisconsin Election 
Commission (WEC) on Monday, March 11, at 11:30 AM. 
This decisive move signifies the culmination of efforts by 
Racine County residents to initiate a recall of Wisconsin 
Assembly Speaker Robin Vos. 

Organizers have announced a press meeting scheduled for 
10:30 AM in front of the WEC offices, prior to the 
submission of the signatures. This event marks a significant 



phase in the campaign, highlighting the community’s drive 
for change in leadership. 

Matt Snorek, the initiator of the recall campaign, reports that 
over 1,300 petition sheets, translating to more than 10,000 
signatures, have been collected. This impressive tally 
underscores the community’s desire for new representation. 
Snorek stated, “The people of Racine County have spoken. 
With more than 10,000 signatures on our recall petition, 
they’ve said it loud and clear: they’re tired of the status quo 
and demand new representation.” He further explained that 
the catalyst for the petition was election security issues; 
however, signatories have voiced a multitude of reasons for 
their support of the recall and their desire to see Robin Vos 
removed from office. 

The campaign’s headquarters, located at 4350 67th Dr., 
Union Grove, WI 53182, will remain open until 8 PM on 
Sunday, March 10, the final day for signature collection. This 
extended opportunity allows for further community 
involvement in expressing disapproval of Robin Vos’s tenure. 

For additional details or inquiries, please reach out to the 
Recall Vos campaign using the contact information provided 
below. 

Contact Information: 
Recall Vos 
Phone: 262-404-6747 



Email: Recallvos@gmail.com 
Website: www.Recallvos.com


